
 

24th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After much deliberation, we have taken the difficult decision to postpone the Year 5 and 
6 production of ‘Aladdin Trouble’ until the Spring Term. Rehearsing has been a challenge 
so far due to year group bubbles and many absences. In addition, if we were to perform 
our play this term we would not be able to have a live audience to appreciate the 
children’s efforts.   
 
We have been greatly impressed by the children’s enthusiasm and hard work in learning 
their parts and songs and we feel that it is important to give the children the opportunity 
to perform at their best. Throughout the rest of this term we will continue with 
rehearsals. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We will advise you of revised 
dates nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 5 and 6 Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


